
APARTMENT CV-575

APARTMENT FOR SALE - PEVERO GOLF
PROPERTY CODE: CV-575DETAILS

Bedrooms: 1
Beds: 2
Bathrooms: 1

OTHER FEATURES

.



DESCRIPTION

Inserted in a prestigious residential complex with 
condominial swimming pool, walking distance from 
Pevero Golf, the apartment enjoys a privileged 
position with wonderful view over the Pevero beach 
and the golf course. Completely renovated by an 
architect using the latest generation materials, the 
property develops on two levels for a total area of 
ca. ​​90 sqm. The ground floor is composed by a large 
living room with open kitchen that extends onto an 
outdoor terrace, a double bedroom and a bathroom. 
A staircase, illuminated by a large window that 
allows natural light to enter, leads to the basement 
where there is a technical room and a laundry room. 
It is located 15 minutes walk from the Pevero beach, 
5-10 minutes by car from the most beautiful beaches 
of the Costa Smeralda and 15 minutes from Porto 
Cervo. It is sold fully furnished. The property 
includes a parking space a few steps from the 
apartment.





SATELLITE VIEW OF THE AREA

The property presented in this brochure can be found in the area depicted in this satellite picture. For privacy reasons we do not 
indicate the exact point on the map. Contact us for more information.
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